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Let It Shine! 

We would like to begin teaching 

the children a song each month 

that they will sing during church 

service. We will let everyone 

know the date once we set it. In 

the mean time the class chose 

“This Little Light of Mine” as 

their song this month. We will 

practice during class however if 

you have sometime at home to 

practice that would be a great 

help. The following is a link you 

can play for your child. We will 

play this version during church 

on the day we perform. Please let 

us know if you have any 

questions.  

https://youtu.be/IURcK

uuWHsY 

We will be assisting the 

congregation to collect winter coats 

for those that may be in need this 

season. Please bring your donations 

to Sunday School in the coming 

weeks to place in the collection box. 

 

The Church will be hosting a Pancake Dinner 

on Tuesday March 5th Fat Tuesday, or Mardi 

Gras. (people tend to indulge in sweet, rich 

and fatty foods as a last hurrah before the 

Lenten period of fasting that begins the next 

day on Ash Wednesday. Traditional pre-

Lenten foods consumed on Fat Tuesday 

include pancakes, doughnuts and pastries.) 

More updates to come on this fun event! 

Coat Drive! 

Save The Date! 


